
PVS Sr Chair Report 

BOD Meeting, January 20121 

 

 One out of LSC club (EHT Sea Hawks) has been invited to participate in the 2012 SC Sr Champs 

meet. 

 So far one club from Canada has been invited to participate in the 2012 LC Sr Champs…they 

expect to have about 35 swimmers and 250 entries…no paperwork is required for them to swim 

in the US. 

 IMX entries have started to come in. 

 2012 LC Sr. Champs qualifying time standards released on Jan 1. 

 See CCM report for the rest 

Bill Marlin 

PVS Sr Chair 


